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House Judiciary Committee Members & Mr. Speaker, 
  

I am writing you to express my strong opposition to H5436A, as well as any subsequent amended 
versions of it.  This bill is of dire concern, in that it needlessly and severely affects the lives of all 
the law-abiding voting citizens of the State of Rhode Island.   

The highly controversial topic of restricting firearms which can be purchased by law-abiding 
citizens in the State of Rhode Island, is single handedly the deciding factor for myself when voting 
for elected officials. 

  

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

  

Rocco Pastore 

8 Huckleberry Ln 

West Warwick, RI 02893 

401-413-9576 

Rpas141@gmail.com 


